THE CLEVELAND ELECTRIC ILLUMINATING COMPANY

PO BOX 87 @ PERRY OMIO 44081 @8 TELEPHONE (216) 259-3737 @ ADDRESS-10 CENTER ROAD

Serving The Best Location in the Nation
PERRY NUCLEAR POWER PLANT

Al Kaplan

. S May 4, 1988
PY-CEI/NRR-0839 L

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 2055%

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-440
Response to NRC Bulletin 88-03

Dear Sir:

Tnis letter provides The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company's response to NRC Bulletin 88-03, "Inadequate Latch
Engagement in HFA Type Latching Relays Manufactured by
General Electric (GE) Company."

The subject relays are not used in Class 1E (safety-related)
applications at the Perry Nuclear Power Plant. Therefore,
no further actions are required by this Bulletin.
1f there are any questions, please feel free to call.
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Vice President
Nuclear Group
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Alvin Kaplan who, being duly sworn, deposed and said that (1) he is

Vice President, Nuclear Group of The Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company,
(2) he is duly authorized to execute and file this report on behalf of The
Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company and as duly authorized agent for
Duquesne Light Company, Ohio Edison Company, Pennsylvania Power Company and the
Toledo Edison Company, and (3) the statements set forth therein are true and
correct to the best of his knowledge, information and belief.

JANE F. MOTT
/ Notary ¢ 3 /
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